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I wish to register my opposition regarding the proposed tunnel you want to construct at Stonehenge. 
It will be detrimental to this World Heritage site and landscape. 
Please listen to the archaeologists, especially Professor Mike Parker Pearson regarding the damage
you will do to this site, short and long term.  
Leave this place for what it is, a World Heritage site and a sacred place. 
There are many more treasures to discover and reveal. 
Do not let future generations look back on our generation and think who were these people who
allowed a tunnel to be constructed on this ancient site creating yet another example to mans
destruction of the environment and Our Heritage. 
Lets stop this ludicrous plan on this monument and landscape and keep it intact.
Thank You for reading my opinion.
Jane  Sarson-Royal.




